
January 19, 2012 

 

 

Honorable James N. Witkowiak 

Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 12th ALD. DIST. - FILE #111288 

 INSTALL SNOW-ROUTE TOW AWAY ZONE ON 

 WEST WINDLAKE AVENUE FROM SOUTH 13TH STREET 

 TO SOUTH 16TH STREET  

 

 REMOVE NIGHT PARKING EXCEPTION ON 

 WEST WINDLAKE AVENUE FROM SOUTH 13TH STREET 

 TO SOUTH 16TH STREET  

 

Dear Alderman Witkowiak: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of local residents to install the above-

captioned parking restriction. 

 

Our Traffic Engineering staff forwarded this request to the Environmental Services 

Operations Division to see if there would be a snow plowing concern if this restriction 

was installed. They investigated this request and concluded that there would be no 

problem. The necessary legislation will be heard before the full Common Council on 

February 7, 2012. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:slm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety



January 19, 2012 

 

 

Honorable James N. Witkowiak 

Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 12th ALD. DIST. - FILE #111288 

 REMOVE NO STOPPING ANYTIME ON 

 SOUTH CESAR E. CHAVEZ DRIVE (SOUTH 16TH STREET) 

 FROM WEST MINERAL STREET TO A POINT SOUTH  

 

Dear Alderman Witkowiak: 

 

A review of the above captioned parking restriction on South Cesar E. Chavez Drive 

south of West Mineral Street, has found that additional parking could be restored in this 

area and still allow traffic flow by repealing the above-captioned parking restriction. The 

necessary legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting to remove the above captioned parking restriction. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:slm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety



January 19, 2012 

 

 

Honorable Nik Kovac 

Alderman, 3rd Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

Honorable Robert Bauman 

Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 3rd & 4th ALD. DIST. - FILE #111288 

 INSTALL SNOW-ROUTE TOW AWAY ZONE ON 

 NORTH PROSPECT AVENUE FROM EAST JUNEAU AVENUE 

 TO NORTH FRANKLIN PLACE  

 

Dear Alderman Kovac and Bauman: 

 

This is in response to a request we received from a local residents to install the above-

captioned parking restriction. 

 

Our Traffic Engineering staff forwarded this request to the Environmental Services 

Operations Division to see if there would be a snow plowing concern if this restriction 

was installed. They investigated this request and concluded that there would be no 

problem. The necessary legislation will be heard before the full Common Council on 

February 7, 2012. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:slm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety



January 19, 2012 

 

 

Honorable Nik Kovac 

Alderman, 3rd Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 3rd ALD. DIST. - FILE #111288 

 INSTALL RESIDENT-ONLY PARKING 7:00 AM TO 7:00 PM 

 MONDAY THROUGH FRIDAY: 

 

 ON THE NORTH SIDE OF EAST HAMPSHIRE STREET FROM 

 NORTH SHEPARD AVENUE TO NORTH MARIETTA AVENUE 

 

 ON THE EAST SIDE OF NORTH MARIETTA AVENUE FROM 

 EAST KENWOOD BOULEVARD TO EAST HARTFORD AVENUE 

 

Dear Alderman Kovac: 

 

In compliance with your request on behalf of local residents, legislation will be prepared 

for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-

captioned parking restriction. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:slm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety



January 19, 2012 

 

 

Honorable Robert G. Donovan 

Alderman, 8th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

Honorable James N. Witkowiak 

Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 8th & 12th ALD. DIST. - FILE #111288 

 REMOVE TWO-HOUR PARKING ON THE 

 WEST PIERCE STREET FROM 

 SOUTH CESAR E. CHAVEZ DRIVE TO 

 WEST REYNOLDS PLACE 

 

Dear Alderman Donovan & Witkowiak: 

 

We previously covered the two-hour parking restriction on West Pierce Street from South 

Cesar E. Chavez Drive to West Reynolds Place on a trial basis. This trial has been in 

effect for a substantial time period and we have not received any complaints. Therefore, 

we recommend a permanent removal. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:slm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 


